
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: OPPOSE Zero Emissions in DE!
Date: Thursday, February 2, 2023 11:32:50 AM

From: Carina Slater <carina.slater@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 10:01 AM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: OPPOSE Zero Emissions in DE!
Good Morning:

I am writing to each of you to stress my opposition to your executive order to adopt
California's zero emission regulation/mandate. Delaware does not have the necessary
infrastructure in place (and neither does California), to support such a regulation. By
implementing this order, you will be directly causing a majority of Delawareans undue
financial stress and burden as well as negatively impacting so many small and local
businesses. It astonishes me that this was even considered, let alone made mandatory by
executive order, thereby circumventing the legislative process and hearings that such a major
change should involve. So much for democracy.

I urge both of you to consider all Delawareans. Allow us to decide which type of vehicle we
drive (and as such, how much money we spend on a vehicle). Allow the State the decades it
will need to build such an infrastructure. Please stop mandating your will on us and allow us to
have a say in how we live our lives!

Regards,
Carina Slater
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